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I was honored to join the hard working men and women of General Motors as they

presented checks of $10,000 to the United Way and $5,000 to Holy Childhood on behalf of the

GM Foundation. It's always great to see our corporate partners give back to local charities

and non-profit organizations that make a huge impact in the lives of people in our

community. Many thanks to the GM Foundation, the members of the UAW and all of the

hard working employees of the Lexington Road plant for their generosity!


